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Media Release 
 
 
On 5/6/24 at approximately 1:00am, officers responded to the 1500 block of Marlborough 
Drive for a report of shots fired. When officers arrived on scene, they located several shell 
casings throughout the street.  
 
Preliminary investigation revealed a subject or subjects inside a vehicle fired multiple 
shots into a home on Marlborough Drive. There were five people inside the residence, 
including three juveniles. No one in the home was physically injured. During the 
investigation officers also discovered other homes in the area were struck by gunfire.  
 
The shooting is not believed to be random. A motive for the shooting is currently under 
investigation and detectives are currently working to develop suspect information. This is 
an open and active investigation. If anyone saw anything suspicious in the area or has a 
doorbell camera that may have captured the shooting, please contact AAPD at 734.794.6920 
or email the tip line at tips@a2gov.org. 
 
Official statement from Chief of Police Andre Anderson: 
 
“Gun violence at any level is unacceptable in our community. We are very fortunate that this 
incident didn’t result in serious injuries. The department is actively putting resources 
together to address what happened.” 
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